
Redistricting Steering Committee Meeting 
January 14, 2020 

6:30 pm 
 

 
In attendance: Anne Anupama, Michael Arnold, Gary Bevilacqua, Wayne Birster, Jeff 
Bryant, Stafanie Cherup, Kate Coulter, Danielle, Crilley, Christine Cucinotta, Kristin 
DeFrancesco, Cyd Dieckmann, Rebecca Eberly, Mary Gadaleto, Hope Gilman, Joanna 
Gool, Christina Gotro, Kellie Keenan, Sriram Kudaravalli, Phil Matilla, Justin Matys, Alice 
McVeigh, Andrew Mease, Christina Morley, Dante, Mucci, Carly Pilotti, Michele Porco, John 
Purcell, Leigh Ann Ranieri, Kristin Ray, Michael Reese, Jason Ritter, Erin Rodgers, Donna 
Ryan, John Scully, Bob Sokolowski, Heather Stewart, John Timko, Kerri Turner, Nicole 
Verbos, Steve Werner, Will Wood, Kevin Yearing. 
 
Minutes 
 
The third meeting of the redistricting committee meeting took place on Tuesday, January 14, 
2020, at 6:30 pm in the Spellman Education Center. 
 
Dr. Scanlon, Superintendent, opened the meeting by sharing community email comments. 
There were 19 comments received from October – January. Comments included questions 
about the transition plan, whether certain neighborhoods would be moved, if grandfathering 
is an option as well as specific concerns and suggestions. 

 
The transportation department shared revisions to the map presented at the previous 
meeting. Map revisions were made based on neighborhood proximity to schools, balancing 
building capacities and changes to meet the free and reduced lunch parameter. The list of 
moves by area presented at the meeting is posted on the redistricting webpage. 
 
The preliminary map will be presented publicly at the Community Update Meeting scheduled 
for Tuesday, February 4, 6:30 pm at Stetson MS.  


